	BARROW GURNEY PARISH COUNCIL
	Clerk: Olga Shepherd

Tel:  07988192619
barrowgurneyclerk@gmail.com



MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 

WEDNESDAY 5 January 2022 at 6.00pm in the Village Hall car park due (to high coronavirus infection rate in the area)
Councillors present: Eric Gates, Andy Robbins, Sandra Gibson, Graham Spooner, Nick Tyrrell and Clerk 
Public Participation: 
No Members of Public were present

1.01.22 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apology received from Cllr Andrew Sheridan 
2.01.22
DECLARATION OF INTERESTS AND DISPENSATION:

There were none
3.01.22  MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING ON 3rd November 2021 APPROVED as a correct record. The Chairman signed the Minutes.  
4.01.22 FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION:

a) The Parish Council resolved to adopt the Scheme of Delegation of Powers  to the Clerk, in consultation with the Council until 31 March 2022 as a contingency plan to minimise the disruption in case the Councillors are unable to attend face to face meetings due to coronavirus outbreak. 


b)  Village Green Budget 2022-23 – APPROVED


c)  Parish Council Budget 2022-23 - APPROVED


d)  Parish Council Precept at £13,500.00 is APPROVED for 2022-23 financial year. 


Clerk is to send a request to NSC. 


e)  Quarter 3 Bank Reconciliation at 31.12.2021 (emailed to all Members prior to the 

meeting) – APPROVED


f)  The following payments schedule was approved:
	
	Net
	VAT
	Total

	Village Hall hire 
	
	
	£350.00

	Little Apple inv 4054: Sep grass cut x2
	£140.00
	£28.00
	£168.00

	Little Apple inv 4095: Sep, Oct, Nov grass cut x3
	£210.00
	£42.00
	£252.00

	Little Apple inv 4200: Nov grass cut x 1
	£70.00
	£14.00
	£84.00

	Clerks travel expense (January 2022 meeting)
	
	
	£15.95


The following  payments made since last meeting were NOTED:
	
	 Net
	VAT
	Total

	Clerks salary – 28th December 2021, 
	
	
	Available to  Council Members

	Clerks home office allowance:  December  2022
	
	
	£24.00


g)  BUS SHELTER: 




An estimated quote for materials to repair the bus shelters on the A38 was submitted  
by a resident for consideration. The Council agreed to pay for the materials at an 
estimated cost of £129.93; the resident has kindly offered to do this repair free of 
charge for labour. It was also suggested that a new bench is to be purchased at the 
price of  £110.40. It was thought that it is not prudent to install a new bench due to 
recent 
thefts. 

There was no further business to discuss, the Chairman closed the meeting.

NEXT MEETING: 2nd March 2022
